
Ms. Parisette Hampar 
125 East 17th Street 
New York, New York 10022 

Dear Ms. Hampar: 

May 6, 1976 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $25.00 
which you were kind enough to send to the Diocese. 

A receipt No.24071 dated May 4, 1976 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

st 

Sours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


